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For God all things are possible 
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March 28, 2017 

Dear Church Family, 

Renewing God's House:  A Great Heritage, A Great Future is the title chosen for our capital campaign, as we 

seek to be in ministry and mission through the church in these exciting days ahead.  We are fortunate people 

to be a part of this church at this time and have the chance to do something truly lasting and memorable for 

Alexandria First Presbyterian Church of Mount Pleasant. 

Our hope is that you will begin to pray about what God’s will is for you in light of this exciting campaign.  If 

everyone in our church will start to pray about God’s will then something extraordinary will happen. 

Enclosed is a Vision Brochure detailing our campaign’s purpose.  Please read and study the material 

carefully.  It should answer any of your questions concerning Renewing God's House:  A Great Heritage, A 

Great Future.  For more information please see the "Fact Sheet" on the reverse side.  In future 

communications we will provide more project details and estimated costs. 

In a few days you will receive a call from a member of our Prayer Team.  Part of their assignment for the call 

is to share information about our capital campaign, the vision for our church and answer any of your 

questions.  However, the principal reason for their call is to ask you to make the campaign a matter of daily 

prayer and to ask how they might be in prayer for you.  Under no circumstances will they be asking you for 

money. 

The days ahead are some of the most critical in the recent history of our church.  It is my great hope that we 

will come together in prayer and respond in such a way that we will see the hand of God in our work. 

In Christ, 

 

 

 

Nicholas Hatch, Pastor 

http://www.alexpres.org/

